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From: Jro13071@verizon.net
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:05 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Taxes on boats

House Finance Committee, Big questions- Who is going to determine the value of all these water
crafts and will these "values” dwindle as the vessels becomes older. NO TO TAXES ON BOATS. Just
another reason to get out of this state, as they continue to become the California of the east coast
(and we all know how they are doing). John Olsen



